
 

Congratulations to Senior Fall BigFuture Ambasador Sophia Castillo! 

We’re proud to announce, Sophia Castillo has been selected as a BigFuture Ambassador for Fall 2025! This 

prestigious opportunity recognizes students for their leadership and commitment to helping others plan for life 

after high school. 

BigFuture Ambassadors are student leaders who volunteer their time to promote College Board's BigFuture 

resources.  As an Ambassador, Sophia will: 

• Participate in virtual training sessions 

• Engage classmates through informal conversations, class presentations, or student clubs 

• Promote access to scholarship opportunities and college planning tools 

• Submit brief progress updates throughout the semester 

We know Sophia will make a meaningful impact at our school by helping others explore their future paths! 

BigFuture.org is available to all students, free.  

Interested in applying? The BigFuture Ambassador program will open again for Spring 2026.  Stay tuned for 

details.  

Thank you for supporting our school's BigFuture Ambassador and helping to build a culture of college and 

career readiness! 

 


